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Welcome everyone and thank you all for attending the WSA AGM.
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to give a formal report on the WSA’s activities and the support we've provided over the past year.
2023 was an exciting and successful year for the WSA, filled with a variety of events. We kicked off the year with our annual 'Readathon Challenge,' which, as always, was a fantastic success. Amazingly, this fundraiser seems to run itself with just a little help in prompting sponsorships and printing forms! We also introduced a new idea, Penny Wars, which was very well received. The friendly competition among the children was wonderful, and the chance to get rid of those spare coins was even better! Instead of our usual colour run and picnic, we tried something new by launching a summer challenge: raising £20.24 in any creative way people liked. This stress-free event cost nothing, and it was great to experiment with something different. Other events included two discos, an Easter egg hat competition, a spring cake sale, and the always popular Frozen Fridays throughout the summer.
Christmas was particularly busy, with festive hampers raffled at the nativity shows and carol concert, our annual Secret Santa shopping afternoon, and a new event for St. Bart’s—Breakfast with Santa. This was a huge success and a hit with everyone.
The funds raised from all these events have gone towards valuable resources, including Key Stage 2 Maths and English SATS books, iPads, and contributions to school trips for each class.
As always, it’s important to remember that we are all volunteers, so a massive thank you goes out to everyone who has worked so hard over the past year. Your efforts make a real difference for our children. I’d also like to extend special thanks to the parents and grandparents who generously gave their time at various events.
We couldn’t do this without the dedication of key individuals: our Treasurer, Caroline; our Secretary, Charis; and of course, Vic and Kelly for their ongoing support.
Looking ahead, we’re confident that we can continue this great work in the coming year, providing wonderful experiences and resources for the children. However, we do need some extra hands! While we always manage to gather support for the Christmas fair, we need more help throughout the year. With only three core members, it’s difficult to keep everything running smoothly, and without the extra money we raise, our children will miss out. So, we are appealing for new members to join us and help make a difference!

